
Dear Friend 
 
St Bart’s is usually open on Monday 10am-12noon, Thursday 2pm-4pm & the 
first Saturday of the month 10.30am-12noon.  
 
To collect food parcels (excluding bank holidays). On your second visit please 
bring some form of ID with your name and address on (unless of NFA),  
evidence of any benefits you may be on (unless you have a direct referral 
from an appropriate body e.g. Social Services) and evidence of any  
school-age children in the household so we can newly or re-register  you. (The 
card stamping system of old is no longer operational.)   
 
All details taken will be held securely on file as per GDPR guidelines.  
 
It is normal to have no more than one food parcel per week. Please remember 
our service is for people in genuine financial need and has never been  
intended as a long term provision, so you are encouraged to use it sparingly.  
 
We will try to accommodate any dietary needs to the best of our ability. Please 
bring bags for your food with you. 
 
After 12 visits we will reassess how things are going; we may be able to  
signpost you for further help at this point (if not before) e.g. to the CAB. Food 
Friend is for those resident within Wilmslow Parish.  
 
If you live in the Parish of Handforth (which includes Colshaw) please call 
Hope Central on 07434  961434 or e mail info@hopecentral.org.uk so you can 
access your local / nearest food bank. 
 
Thank you, The Food Friend Team                                                              
(Flo M: 07592 582567 / E: flo@wilmslowparish.co.uk) 


